
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
 
 
 
Pursuant to RSA 31:95-b and Article 21 of the 1999 Town Meeting, the Auburn 
Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on Monday, July 22, 2019 
beginning at 7:00 P.M. at the Auburn Town Hall for the purpose of receiving 
public comment concerning the acceptance and expenditure of the following 
unanticipated revenues: 
 

• Receipt of $7,693.00 from the New Hampshire Department of Safety, 
Office of Highway Safety as a reimbursement for half of the cost of a radar 
message sign & trailer for the Auburn Police Department, with the balance 
to be paid from funds previously donated and accepted for this purpose.   
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